Vandals destroy more than property
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We look forward each Christmas season to put up lawn decorations of deer, carolers, angels
and a Nativity scene.

On Sunday evening, Dec. 4, vandals destroyed a good portion of these. It is a shame that
people young and old will not be able to enjoy them anymore.

Our prayers go out to the people that did this cruel destruction, as they are people filled with
anger. Our hope is that the ones involved will voluntarily turn themselves in and accept the
consequences. You may think no one witnessed or saw you, but be assured our loving God
saw your actions.

This is the second time this destruction has happened in the last two years. With sadness—we
will not replace them anymore.

If anyone has any information, please call our city police.




